2014 WTF-Kyung Hee University Taekwondo Training Program

Ref.No.014/001

March 25, 2014

To: President

MNA Member National Association

Subject: Taekwondo Training Course

Dear Sir/Madam,

I have the pleasure to inform you the International Taekwondo Academy (ITA) of Kyung Hee University in collaboration with the World Taekwondo Federation (WTF) is organizing a Taekwondo Training Course. With this letter, I wish to invite you to this important educational opportunity, which will be held at Kyung Hee University, Yongin City, South

Korea.

The course is the part of the WTF Taekwondo Solidarity Program to help WTF Member National Associations. Consequently, it is open to athletes, and coaches, and Taekwondo youth. It aims to promote and develop Taekwondo as well as foster Taekwondo in participants' native countries. The training program is attached to this invitation letter.

The course will be taught in English by our highly experienced professors and staff. Please note there are no participation fees for the training. Participants are, however, responsible for paying for their own air tickets. I invite you to visit the WTF website (www.wft.org) in order to obtain additional/detailed information.

I hope that you will be able to participate and share your views and valuable experience with the participants. I am confident all participants will be enriched by your participation in this special opportunity.

Sincerely yours,

Jong Kook Song Ph.D.

Director, WTF-KHU Taekwondo program Professor, Department of Taekwondo Kyung Hee University

Encl. - Outline of courses for 2014

- Application form

